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The Senior teachers have been working to finalise the
2024 Teesdale PS Graduation! It is with great
excitement, we announce some updates for this year.
This year, the graduation will be split into two parts;

Part 1: The Graduation Ceremony. As per previous years,
Grade 6 students and their families are invited to attend
the Teesdale Hall on Tuesday 17th of December. This is
the formal part of the Teesdale PS Graduation and will
consist of family favourites including student speeches,
presentation of awards and the Graduation Photobook.
Familes and students will have opportunities for photos
and signatures after the ceremony concludes. Students
and families are to arrive at the Hall at 4:20pm, for a
4:30pm start. The ceremony concludes at 5:30pm.
Please note, there is no official dinner after the
ceremony this year.

Part 2: All Grade 6 students submitted their ideas,
suggestions, feedback and made their final votes. Based
on the data, Grade 6 students and staff will be spending
some celebration time together during a ‘fun activity’ on
Wednesday the 18th of December. We are still finalising
these plans and bus travel arrangements. Students will
depart during the school day, in school uniform, on
Wednesday to travel to a fun location! As soon as these
bookings are finalised families will be contacted directly
via Sentral.

Camp Kangaroobie is fast
approaching! Please ensure that you
have given permission via the Sentral

| App for your child to attend. If you

have not paid yet, please call the
school office immediately to arrange
payment.




